Dear Rebecca,

With reference to the following application. On April 4th 2013, Launton Parish Council considered the application and resolved it had no objections or comment to make.

Application    No.13/00001/SCOP

Applicant       David Lock Associates

Proposal        Scoping Option Residential Development

Location        Land between Birmingham London railway line and Gavray Drive

Regards Keith Dixon

Clerk to Launton Parish Council

